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NGFs new storage
The article describes how the belongings of the Society have been stored in private homes for years, and now finally 
have been moved to a storage in the middle of Mo i Rana. The storage, which, in spite of its central location, is rented 
for a very low price, has enough space for all the Society's own magazines as well as the foreign ones and still some to 
spare for the material that eventually will come from David. Let us only hope it will still be a while.
Thanks to all contributors.
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